New Chemistry
Club For_nled

Organized to give college chem-
istry students some of the more inter-
csting aspects of chemistry which
cannot be taken in the course of reg:
ular ‘classroom work, the Chemistry
Club of Canisius College held its first
meeting at the college Wednesday
evening, February 15.

Austin V. Signeur,
fessor of Chemistr
of the new organization. Club mem-
bers hope to sponsor a publication for
the chemistry department.  Other
plans include the fostering of library
projects in the form of student
exhibits, and visits to various chem-
ical plants in the city.

Ernest L. Decker was named chair-
man of the five student directors of
the newly formed Canisius College
Chemistry Club who were elected
last night at the club’s first meeting.

Other directors include: Blake F.
Mago, Robert \V. Moyce, Edward J.
Wandel, and Bruno J. Zwolin:
Austin V. Signeur, MLS., Assistant
Professor of Chemistry, is the moder-
ator of the organization. Club meet-
ings will be held twice monthly at
the college.




